
    Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 
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Peter Pan Production - Years 4, 5 and 6 

This week, the children in Years 4, 5 

and 6 performed Peter Pan. It was a 

musical extravaganza and each of 

the 4 performances were an 

absolute triumph. The children had 

been working so hard over the last 

few months and that hard work  

definitely paid off. All of the children, 

no matter, their role, worked 

together so well and we were proud of every single one of 

them. Whilst they were all amazing. there were some stand 

out performances. These were from Jenson, Nikita, Lydia, 

Cindy and Jay. Thank you for all of your support - the 

costumes and singing was amazing. Huge thanks to all of 

the school staff for making it happen: Mrs Olliver, Mr 

Jeffries, Mrs Lewis, Miss Geall, Mrs Hollomby, Miss Ward 

and Miss Gregory. What a team you all are. Thank you!  

Useful Diary Dates 2023 

20th July: Last day of term.  

Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 2pm for Year 6 Parents/Carers 

Parents please arrive by 1.55pm for a 2pm start.  

STEM Club Trip to Goodwood Festival of Speed 

Yesterday, the Year 6 

STEM club were fortunate 

to visit the Goodwood 

Festival of Speed. Not 

only did they see amazing 

cars but also fast cars 

and rally cars racing, futuristic flying cars, robots, 

interactive technological games, had a go on a climbing 

wall, went on a tractor, did a radio interview, talked to a 

real astronaut from NASA who had been to space and 

lots more. The children were so well-behaved and loved 

every minute. Thank you to Mrs Olliver who organised the 

brilliant day and to Mr Barratt and Miss Gregory too.  

I loved the day and spending 

it with this crazy bunch. 

Chestnut Class Smugglers Trip 

On Wednesday, Chestnut 

class went to Felpham to 

find out all about 

smugglers. They did a 

scavenger hunt and explored the local area where the 

smugglers used to operate. Well done Chestnut class.  

Trees in the Park 

On Thursday, we had a call from a local resident to 

complain about Bartons children climbing and damaging 

trees in the park by the school near to the Trim Trail. Mr 

Cook did have a look at the trees to check for any damage. 

Please would parents keep an eye on what their children 

are doing in the park. The children were in Bartons school 

uniform and we wouldn’t want to get a reputation locally 

that our children don’t have respect for the local area.  


